
Virden Youth for Christ

Youth for Christ has adopted the vision of “creating a 
community of Hope, where no young person goes hungry;
spiritually, emotionally, physically or relationally”. Their 
work in Virden centres around The Hideout, a youth drop 
in facility that offers supervised recreational activities.

In 2017 the Virden Youth for Christ was looking to build 
a 60’ x 30’ cement pad in the back of their facility on 
Seventh Avenue. The project was to include lighting and 
boards as well as recreational equipment – providing 
additional program opportunities such as street hockey 
and basketball. The Virden Area Foundation provided a 
grant of $6000 to help make this project a reality for the 
Virden Youth for Christ and the Virden and Area youth.

The Virden Area Foundation is a charitable organization 
that brings together community-minded people to build 
a permanent endowment fund from which it supports 
community projects in the Virden area through the 
making of grants.

Learn more about the Virden Area Foundation at: 
virdenareafoundation.ca
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